
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 

 
The Lower Platte South Natural Resources District is seeking bids for a  
70’W x 80’L x 16’T building.  Detailed specification can be obtained from the NRD 
website at www.lpsnrd.org or by contacting Al Langdale at 402-476-2729.  Sealed 
bids will be received until 1:00pm CST on Friday October 6, 2023, at which time 
bids will be opened and read aloud.  Sealed bids can be mailed to Lower Platte 
South Natural Resources District, P.O. Box 83581-3581 or dropped off at the NRD 
office at 3125 Portia Street, Lincoln, NE. 68521.  The Lower Platte South NRD has 
the right to accept or deny any and/or all bids. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.lpsnrd.org/

